
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY SHEFFIELD 

COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: LaJuan Counts, Director, Construction and Demolition Department 

Through: Councilmember Gabriela Santiago Romero, Chair, Public Health 

and Safety Standing Committee 

From:   Council President Mary Sheffield submitting memorandum relative 

to 

Date:    11/15/2024 

RE:       Request for Status Update on Coleman A. Young Recreation Center  

 
 
 

SUMMARY: 

Regarding the improvements to the Coleman A. Young Recreation Center, please provide the 

following information: 

1. The date that the Center is expected to reopen. Are there any circumstances that could 

delay the reopening? 

2. An extensive list of all repairs that have been completed since the Center was closed, as 

well as any outstanding repairs that are currently ongoing or outstanding. 

Thank you for your assistance in gathering these details. Please contact Yvonne Ragland from 

my office at yvonne.ragland@detroitmi.gov if you have any questions. 
 

 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Yvonne Ragland  

Position: Junior Policy Analyst 
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